FSD announces new mechanism for direct
admission to isolation facilities

To contain the spread of virus in the community against rapid upsurge of
COVID-19 cases, the Fire Services Department (FSD) has launched a new
mechanism for admission to community isolation facilities as soon as possible
via email, WhatsApp hotline and WeChat accounts.

Applicants must be tested positive for COVID-19 who are with mild
symptoms and self-care ability via the following testing methods:
(1) nucleic acid test;
(2) deep throat saliva test; or
(3) rapid antigen test.

Priority arrangements would be based on the occupancy of the isolation
facilities, the applicant's living environment, medical condition or other
factors. Upon receipt of the messages, the FSD will issue further
instructions to the infected patients.

Contact methods:

1. Email: fsd cif@hkfsd.gov.hk

2. WhatsApp: 5233 1833 (click the link below to send a message to HKFSD:
https://wa.me/message/IGMQN56VPIVEF1)

3. WeChat account: fsd cif

To facilitate the arrangement to the community isolation facility as
soon as possible, please provide the following information:

Name (Chinese and English):
Age:

Gender:

ID number (e.g. A1234xxx):
Telephone number:

Residential address:

Testing method:

Date of positive test result:
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